
United States Bankruptcy Court
District of New Hampshire

PUBLIC NOTICE
07-02

FROM: George A. Vannah, Clerk

SUBJECT: Pay.gov Security Code 

DATE: January 18, 2007

Effective Thursday, February 1, 2007, the Pay.gov software which

processes fee payments in CM/ECF will be updated.  In addition to

requiring users to enter their credit card account number, type of card and

expiration date, the new software will require entry of the 3-digit security

code located on the reverse side of the credit card following the account

number.  Beginning February 1, 2007, population of the security code field

will be mandatory.  This change will provide an additional level of security

in an effort to protect credit card holders from erroneous charges.  Please

notify the appropriate personnel on your staff of this change.


